
From: John Jarger
To: FOIA Metra
Cc:
Subject: Project ID 4216809
Date: Thursday, March 21, 2019 5:42:53 AM

Dear Metra,
 
I am seeking all certified payrolls submitted on this project by GMA Construction Group of Illinois
(Griggs, Mitchell and Associates) from the beginning of the project to the present.
If there are any questions, comments or concerns please contact me.  Thank you.
 
Respectfully,

John M. Jarger
Marketing Director
Chicago Regional Council of Carpenters
12 East Erie Street
Chicago, IL 60611
Direct (312) 951-1511
Mobile 
Fax (312) 951-1516
Email: jjarger@carpentersunion.org
 

This communication, along with any documents, files or attachments, is intended only for the
use of the addressee and may contain legally privileged and confidential information. If you
are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or
copying of any information contained in, or attached to this communication is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this information in error, please notify the sender immediately
and destroy the original communication and its attachments without reading, printing or
saving in any manner. This communication does not form any contractual obligation on behalf
of the sender or on behalf of the Chicago Regional Council of Carpenters, unless specifically
described herein by the contents. The sender does not accept any responsibility for any loss,
disruption or damage to your data or computer system that may occur while using data
contained in, or transmitted with, this email.




